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Term 4 Week 2 

Providing First Class Education in an Exceptional Learning Environment 

From the Principal 
DIARY DATES 

Term 4 

Student Banking  

Mondays at School 

SAKGP Cooking 

Weeks 2,4,6,8,&10 

Small Schools Sports Day 

Friday 27th October 

Basketball Skills  

Weeks 3-7, 2:30pm-3:15pm 

Lieder Theatre Performance 

@Laggan PS  

Tuesday 07th November 

Robotics Revolution 

Wednesday 15th November 

Life Education Visit @Bigga 

Public School 

Wednesday 22nd November 

Year 6 High School       

orientation day @CHS 

Tuesday 05th December 

End of year Celebrations to 

Canberra  

Wednesday 6th December 

K-6 Swimming lessons @ 

Crookwell Pool 

07-13th December 

Combined Speech Night/

Christmas Celebration 

Thursday 14th December 

 

Welcome back to another busy term that will pass very quickly 

if we blink.  

This term the students are learning about the Architecture of 

animals and of famous buildings. The students have created a 

small bird’s home working in pairs. This has required them to 

read instructions and work as a team. Robert Ciocca visited the 

school to lead us in the construction of bee homes which will 

be placed around the school for the students to observe the 

comings and goings of the bees and other flying insects.    

Hopefully they will help to pollinate the vegetables so that we 

have a bumper crop. 

Our Stephanie Alexander Kitchen sessions start this week with 

the help of Paul Mills. This is an important program that    

teaches reading, maths and science to the students. They love 

this time as they get to use their hands and brains equally as 

well as build relationships with the adults. Make an impact and 

join us in the kitchen every second Friday.  

The garden sessions are on hold at present until all the          

surrounding garden material has been cleared due to visits 

from unwanted animals. 

Wendy Lyons 

Library Days are Thursdays!  

Students can bring along a library bag or 

plastic bag to borrow from the school 

library. We have new titles all the time 

for the kids to read. 
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Busy Bees Building our Bee Boxes. 

Music Viva Excursion 
On Wednesday, the students enjoyed a visit to Taralga Public where they participated in an Indonesian performance organised 

by Music Viva. 

They learnt interlocking and unison techniques through instrumental and vocal percussion. 

The instruments used, even though different to our instruments, had very similar features which the students could relate to. 

The drums differed through the use of two skins which were played by the hands and the foot. 

The performers shared stories through music and dance. A Balinese monkey story had everyone chanting and swaying as they 

acted out the monkey soldiers rescuing the princess. The final story was performed with dramatic dance moves telling of a 

mythical bird that fights to save the environment. 



Tree Planting day @ Broken Bridge Travelling Stock Reserve 

Students from Laggan Public School met with students from within the local district to participate in an 

annual tree planting day organised by our local  landservices group. Students participated by planting 

trees, listening to talks about disappearing habitats, and were hands on in a feral animal display. Thanks 

goes to all who made the day so enjoyable for the students.  

 

https://www.google.com.au/search?q=landcare+symbol&safe=strict&tbm=isch&source=iu&pf=m&ictx=1&fir=aw0XJl2MyLzoGM%253A%252CXDF5eC1lJHItXM%252C_&usg=__Ows4y9wYuhk1taqB_P1AmPJqTxc%3D&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwjX2O7n_P3WAhVBTJQKHXGJALQQ9QEIMDAC


 

COMMUNITY  NOTICES 

Notice from the NSW Department of Transport 

Applications for 2018 School Student Transport Scheme (SSTS) and Term Bus Pass (TBP) travel     

entitlements  are now open. 

In coming days students who hold an SSTS entitlement and are changing grade bands in 2018 i.e.  

going from year 2 to 3 or year 6 to 7 and changing schools, and students whose entitlement was 

approved under a medical condition, will receive notification by email or post informing them of 

the pending expiry of their entitlement. 

Should you receive one of these notifications you need to go online  to                                        

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updatedetails  to update your details or make an               

application for next year’s entitlement.  

Applications need to be made before 31st December  2017 to ensure your entitlement is updated 

and not cancelled. 



 

 

 

 

https://www.medibank.com.au/livebetter/category/

healthy-kids/ 

The Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Foundation  

are excited to announce that they have collaborated 

with their Principal Partner, Medibank on the new  

Healthy Kids website.  The website includes the      

Foundations recipes, garden activities and veggie-

growing advice. It is a great resource for families of    

children and can help to extend their learning from the 

kitchen  garden program. Please see the link above for 

more                                                                                               

information. 

 

 



 
 


